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LEGISLATIVE MAIL

Please no managed care for ID waiver recipients

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Hamilton Holloway

Beaverdam, VA IIGzBz

December 17, 2013

VA MIRC

Dear VA MIRC:

As the parent of a citizen with an ID waiver, | support The Arc of
Virginia's comments regarding "Phase 3" Medicaid reforms that impact
Virginians with intellectual and developmental disabilities. A copy of
these comments can be found at the following link:

The medical needs of citizens with ID waivers are far too critical and
unique to apply one-size-fits-all for-profit rules. Thank you for your
consideration of this vital medical care issue.

Regards,

Hamilton Holloway

Hamilton Holloway sent this message using the Capwiz-XC system on the The
Arc of Virginia Web site. To learn more about The Arc of Virginia's

issues, please visit NG

https://mail.g oogle.com/mail/u/1/?ui=2&ik=b6969247b28&view=pt&search=inbox&th=14302642321fe413
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